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Senators,

I believe Senate Bill 560 is another attack on public employees and their families. The logic that since
private sector working folks no longer have pensions, the Oregon public sector needs to give theirs up, is
the logic of the race-to-the-bottom. The state of Oregon would have plenty of money for pensions,
education, transportation and social services if taxation was fair and just.

Also, to use PERS legislation as a bargaining chip to get a promise of additional revenue is neither fair
nor just. I believe Senate Bill 560 is a mean spirited piece of legislation and does not deserve to get out
committee in its current form.  

Wayne van der Naald
Public employee
Oregon City  
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